
 

KS3 Mathematics Information 

Mathematics is a subject that all students can do well in, and the Maths department in St Cenydd are fully 

committed to help all students develop a love, respect and appreciation for mathematical concepts. Maths 

is not only an important school subject where Numeracy skills are needed in other subjects but an 

essential subject for life. We feel strongly that students will achieve their best when there is both 

encouragement and support from home. 

 

Assessments 

Pupils in KS3 are assessed regularly through teacher assessments. The work that is used to reach a 

judgment is from class work and how much support they needed, homework and tests. 

Tests will be part of normal lessons, mock exams and the National Numeracy tests will take place in the 

school hall. Dates of tests can be found below. 

Test 1          Week Beginning    22nd October        

Test 2          Week Beginning    3rd December    

Mock Numeracy Test 1                         Week Beginning    11th February 

Mock Numeracy Test 2                         Week Beginning    25th March         

National Numeracy Tests                      Dates to be confirmed at a later date 

End of year test                                      Week Beginning     17th June           

 

Homework 

Departmental Homework is set once a fortnight and needs to be completed in the back of pupils’ blue 

problem solving books. Pupils may get additional homework set by their class teacher that will also need to 

be submitted by the deadline. Pupils will need to access homework through Google Classroom or on the 

school website which their class teacher will show them how to use. Videoed answers to the first 

homework can be found on Youtube by following this link: 

goo.gl/Wdo7Qq 

 

 

Copies of homework as well as overviews and schemes of learning for the year can also be found by 

following this link  

 goo.gl/3ijxgE 

 

 



 

Equipment 

The maths department are selling scientific calculators for £4 and maths sets for £2 (which include a metal 

compass, pencil, eraser, sharpener, 15 cm ruler,  45 and 60 degree set squares, protractor and pen). 

 

Maths Club 

Maths club is run every Tuesday in either T6 or T3. Pupils will have access to a set of IPADS if they want 

help completing their homework, with revision or want to take part in some games and challenges. 

 

MathsWatch 

To further support pupils at home the maths department have purchased a subscription of MathsWatch. 

This provides pupils with hundreds of revision videos and interactive questions. 

vle.mathswatch.com 

 

Thank you for your support 

L Hadid 

 

KS3 Maths Co-ordinator 

 

 

 


